
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

The Monroeville Water District special meeting scheduled for February 6, 
2025, has been CANCELLED.  

The next regular meeting of the Monroeville Water District is scheduled for 
April 3, 2025. The meeting location or participation information will be 
included on the agenda.




